

A. T. Allison Elementary School



National Blue Ribbon School
605 Railroad Street
Chester, WV 26034
Voice – 304-387-1915
Fax – 304-387-2114
Toni Hartung, Principal
Jennifier Marchese, Assistant Principal

Dear Parent/Guardian of Next Year's Preschool, Kindergarten, and 2nd grade students:

As you have been informed, any Hancock County student entering Preschool, Kindergarten and Second grade are required to provide proof of a physical/wellness examination and dental examination by a licensed dentist for school entry.

If you have yet to schedule an appointment or have not had the Oral Health Exam completed for your child, we have good news! Allen T. Allison Elementary School is partnering with *Family Medical Care Community Health Center, Change, Inc* by holding a dental clinic at school **Wednesday, May 3rd** for students to be seen by a licensed dental School-Based Health Center examiner.

With consent, your child can be seen at Allison Elementary School on **Wednesday, May 3rd**. In order for your child to be seen, both sides of the **Dental History and Consent Form** must be completed and returned to Allison Elementary School in advance. Insurance information must be provided <u>or</u> parents can send a cash amount of \$15.00 on May 3rd.

If exams have already been completed, please provide copies of the exam records to the school nurse or fax them to the school at (304) 387-2114 as soon as possible.

Please contact your child's school with any questions.

Sincerely,

Toni A. Hartung

Hori a. Warteng

Principal

Allen T. Allison Elementary School